
 
Dear School Families, 
 
I am thrilled to extend a warm welcome to each and every one of you as the 
newly appointed Chairperson of the Langtree PTA.  
 
After the AGM on the 6th October, the new officer roles are as follows; 
 
Chair - Kirsty Gravett 
Vice Chair - Sarah Dowson 
Secretary - Emily Stevens 
Treasurer - Fiona Elliot 
 
Throughout the year, we have a variety of events and initiatives planned to 
strengthen our school community, support our teachers, and enhance the 
educational experience for our children. We encourage your active participation 
and ideas to make our efforts successful. Your involvement, whether big or small, 
is greatly appreciated. 
 
Our upcoming events include; 
 
•Halloween Party (02/11/2023) 
•Wreath-making workshop (30/11/2023) 
•Christmas Party (08/12/2023) 
More information about these events will be coming to you very soon. 
 
By the end of today you will have received the Christmas design completed by 
your child in school, as well as a leaflet explaining how to order Christmas cards 
and other products if you would like to. Please complete the form on the back of 
your child’s artwork, and return to school by the end of the day on Tuesday 31st 
October. Your orders will be sent back to school by the end of November. 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support and involvement. Here's to a fantastic year 
ahead! 
 
Warm regards, 
 
Kirsty Gravett 
Chair  
 


